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Subject:
SSC 22LC01 OTA Server Connectivity Restored 2/24/22 at 
8pm CST

Message:

The Over-The-Air (OTA) update server for SSC 22LC01 was 
unavailable between the hours of 3pm and 8pm CST on 
February 24, 2022.

If you attempted to complete SSC 22LC01 on February 
24th, please try again now.

During the time of the outage, if you attempted to update 
the DCM firmware you would have received the attached 
message stating that FDC40.48.10 and FDC40.58.10 are 
the latest versions rather than a prompt to update the 
firmware to FDC40.48.11 and FDC40.58.11.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused 
you.
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